
StationMD 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
I hope you are all safe and well.  I wanted to take a moment to introduce you to StationMD and 
our telehealth solution. Now more than ever, we all must take drastic steps to ensure the safety 
of the IDD population and decrease the inevitable burden our healthcare systems are about to 
encounter. 
 
At StationMD we are dedicated and specially equipped to help our clients minimize risk during 
this critical time. Our telemedicine physician service, available 24/7 will help avoid unnecessary 
trips to the ER, doctor’s office or any outside medical facilities.  Our physicians are specially 
trained to address the medical concerns of people with I/DD and behavioral health issues and 
they have been doing it for years. Our solution is not merely a substitute -- it is superior care to 
address gaps in care, from medication refills to asthma attacks, minor trauma and illnesses and 
much more. 
 
During the coronavirus pandemic, we are keeping abreast of the latest CDC guidelines in order 
to keep your staff and your individuals safe.  In addition to the typical medical issues, 
StationMD can help with the following: 
 
· determining who needs to be tested 
· determining who needs hospital care 
· determining who needs isolation / quarantine 
 
We will provide this service for $30 per person per month or $1 per person per day.  Our 
service is extremely easy to use...We have a secure StationMD app available on the Google or 
Apple store which is free to download.  Using the app, our services are quickly and easily to 
implemented.  We can have your entire agency up and running very quickly.  Please see 
the attached flyer for a description of our solution. 
 
At StationMD our experienced doctors have been using telemedicine for several years and have 
treated thousands of patients. We intend to use that experience to assist in any way we can 
during this health crisis.  

Not only does our service improve quality of care for participants, it helps reduce direct service 
providers’ exposure to infection and related anxiety. In today’s difficult circumstances, it will 
also help ACA’s care managers by reducing the likelihood that they are navigating the admission 
and discharge of participants and related concerns of participants’ and their families during this 
pandemic. It will also help IRAs who are working so hard today to manage direct service 
providers’ shift coverage during this pandemic, since direct service providers will make less 
frequent trips to outside medical facilities. 



Thank you for your continued dedication in serving these vulnerable populations. During this 
unprecedented time, this solution can truly save lives and help mitigate this crisis. Please 
consider allowing us the privilege of participating in this important work.  Please contact me or 
go to StationMD.com for more information.   
 
Maulik M. Trivedi MD, FACEP 
Chief Strategy Officer 
P: 201.921.3951 
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